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_______________________________________________________________________________

RAN WG2 would like to thank CN1 for their liaison statement on Uplink core network layer 3 message
numbering, proposing to extend the current MSC mechanism so as to allow a longer window size for
signaling messages.

On the question on whether it is feasible to use the proposed mechanism, it was felt that it is probably
feasible, although a formal analysis was not made by lack of time.

RAN WG2 intends to complete its work on the necessary support by the UTRAN radio interface protocols
of MSC signaling at its next meeting 5-8th of November 1999. RAN WG2 will work on the basis of the
information provided in the LS from CN1, and will inform CN1 of the results of its work.


